












Finishing setup
Prices from

Native
€26 320* 
incl. iva

Pure
€29 500* 
incl. iva

Icône
€32 740* 
incl. iva

Coloured bodywork \ €480 
incl. iva

included

Colour seats black black, 
beige, 
blue

black, 
beige, 
blue

Special rims \ €240 
incl. iva

included

Battery 10kWh 13,5kWh 13,5kWh

Power steering \ included included

Full led front light 
optics

\ included included

USB and lighter plug €60 
incl. iva

included included

Driving modes and city 
limiter

\ €540 
incl. iva

included

wooden steering 
wheel with leather 

center

\ €480 
incl. iva

included

Waterproof bluetooth 
radio

\ €600 
incl. iva

included

Sunbrella complete 
tarpaullin

\ €1440 
incl. iva

included

Panoramic roof (only 
in combination with 
complete tarpaullin 

roof)

\ €360 
incl. iva

€360 
incl. iva

‘Marina‘ finish \ €1350 
incl. iva

€1350 
incl. iva

Heated front seats \ €840 
incl. iva

€840 
incl. iva

Windshield defrost \ €840 
incl. iva

€840 
incl. iva

Winter pack \ €1500 
incl. iva

€1500 
incl. iva

40 amps charger €600 
incl. iva

€600 
incl. iva

€600 
incl. iva

Custom seat and roof 
colours

\ \ €840 
incl. iva

Finishing setup
Prices from

Native
€30 280* 
incl. iva

Pure
€33 460* 
incl. iva

Icône
€36 700* 
incl. iva

Coloured bodywork \ €480 
incl. iva

included

Colour seats black black, 
beige, 
blue

black, 
beige, 
blue

Special rims \ €240 
incl. iva

included

Battery 10kWh 13,5kWh 13,5kWh

Power steering \ included included

Full led front light 
optics

\ included included

USB and lighter plug €60 
incl. iva

included included

Driving modes and city 
limiter

\ €540 
incl. iva

included

wooden steering 
wheel with leather 

center

\ €480 
incl. iva

included

Waterproof bluetooth 
radio

\ €600 
incl. iva

included

Sunbrella complete 
tarpaullin

\ €1440 
incl. iva

included

Panoramic roof (only 
in combination with 
complete tarpaullin 

roof)

\ €360 
incl. iva

€360 
incl. iva

‘Marina‘ finish \ €1350 
incl. iva

€1350 
incl. iva

Heated front seats \ €840 
incl. iva

€840 
incl. iva

Windshield defrost \ €840 
incl. iva

€840 
incl. iva

Winter pack \ €1500 
incl. iva

€1500 
incl. iva

40 amps charger €600 
incl. iva

€600 
incl. iva

€600 
incl. iva

Custom seat and roof 
colours

\ \ €840 
incl. iva

Finishing setup
Prices from

Native
€23 100* 
excl. iva

Pure
€25 750* 
excl. iva

Icône
€28 450* 
excl. iva

Coloured bodywork \ €400 
excl. iva

included

Colour seats black black, 
beige, 
blue

black, 
beige, 
blue

Special rims \ €200 
excl. iva

included

Battery 10kWh 13,5kWh 13,5kWh

Power steering \ included included

Full led front light 
optics

\ included included

USB and lighter plug €50 
excl. iva

included included

Driving modes and city 
limiter

\ €450 
excl. iva

included

wooden steering 
wheel with leather 

center

\ €400 
excl. iva

included

Waterproof bluetooth 
radio

\ €500 
excl. iva

included

Sunbrella complete 
tarpaullin

\ €1200 
excl. iva

included

Panoramic roof (only 
in combination with 
complete tarpaullin 

roof)

\ €300 
excl. iva

€360 
incl. iva

‘Marina‘ finish \ €1125 
excl. iva

€1125 
excl. iva

Heated front seats \ €700 
excl. iva

€700 
excl. iva

Windshield defrost \ €700 
excl. iva

€700 
excl. iva

Winter pack \ €1250 
excl. iva

€1250 
excl. iva

40 amps charger €600 
incl. iva

€500 
excl. iva

€500 
excl. iva

Custom seat and roof 
colours

\ \ €700 
excl. iva




